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AVAILABILITY OF GRANT FUNDS-BOATING INFRASTRUCTURE GRANT PROGRAM

The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission (FWC) is accepting applications for grant funding through the Boating Infrastructure Grant (BIG) Program fiscal year 2014 - 2015. The deadline for receiving applications is 5:00 p.m., September 18, 2013. Applications received after the deadline will be ineligible for consideration. Note: Applications must be submitted to FWC and not direct to Grants.gov. This additional time is allowed for review, corrections, and evaluation prior to submitting the grant to Grants.gov by the deadline of October 25, 2013.
The BIG Program is funded from the US Fish and Wildlife Service for the construction and renovation of tie-up facilities for transient boaters in vessels 26 feet or more in length. Information on the BIG Program, Program Guidelines, and Request for Applications and Clarification of Applications Requirements are available at http://myfwc.com/boating/grant-programs/bigp/.
Email questions to bigp@myfwc.com or phone (850)488-5600.
